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Foreword

Seunghun J. Lee

Director of Institute for Educational Research and Service

The year 2020 will be remembered as a year of change in all aspects of the
societies that we have taken for granted. Education and research were not
exceptions to these changes. We now know that how precious it was to have the
privilege of teaching students in a classroom and interacting with students on class
materials. The way conducted education needed to change. Research activities
were also upended by the events in 2020 as we learned that travel will not be
the same as countries have started instituting stricter requirements for entries.
Research and dissemination of results as we have known needed to change as
well. Sharing and spreading of information turned into urgent matters, and more
societies realized how important it is to address this issue by making resources
available in diverse languages so that all members of the global world can access
necessary information.

During this unprecedented time, IERS continued to play a supportive role in
integrating its regular activities with any emergent needs. As all teaching-related
activities moved online, we hosted a workshop in which members of the ICU
communities shared the behind the scene stories of their initial responses during
the sudden transition from off-line to online just before the beginning of the
academic year 2020. The workshop showed how all the members of ICU worked
towards the common goal of maintaining high-quality research for our students.

Research activities also came to a stop as meeting someone new became
impossible and travels around the world became less free; it is still not possible to
visit a different country without being subject to quarantine. Research activities
that require the collection of large amounts of data in an off-line setting needed
to move to online data collection. In a linguistics project, we developed a protocol
and successfully conducted remote data collection because we needed to collect
data from elderly speakers. Sharing and disseminating research results needed
to be held using online platforms; interestingly organizing workshops in an online
setting increased the number of international collaborations since then. | gave a
talk in Nagaland, India as well as in Toronto, Canada, and it was the nature of online
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events that made these presentations possible. IERS also supported 12 online
talks in fall 2020 where participants from various countries tuned in to listen to the
lectures.

The current bulletin of "Educational Studies” is the result of numerous hours
spent by the editorial team and the Research Institute Assistants (RIAs). All the
members ensured that the peer review system that began a few years ago runs
smoothly during the pandemic time. Thanks to the editorial team, we were able to
have access to reviewers who were willing to review submitted manuscripts. The
RIAs made sure that all articles met the standard set in the bulletin guidelines. As
the editor, | am proud of the team that was able to successfully complete the editing
process of the bulletin. Thank you to all.
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